
  Dec 16, 2017 Newsletter  
 

Notes from the Office of the President 

A report on our Annual Banquet: 
 
We had a good turnout and some good food,  we voted on some new rule 
changes, welcomed some new members and had a great night.  Maybe next 
year we can reserve a room (Just for our Club and not with another group). 
Lets all try to support our club and try to show up for all our tournaments next year.  Thanks for all that 
you, as members, do.   
 
Merry Christmas and I hope we all enjoy a Safe and Happy New Year.  Hope to see everyone at our first 
tournament on Lake Fairfield. 
 
Remember, put the right bait in the right place and you’ll get bit every time. 
J.D. 

Up Next:  
Club Tournament at Fairfield Jan 13 at the far ramp First cast 7:15 and last cast  3:30pm 

Membership:  
We already have 14 members for 2018 and 3 TBF Federation members.  You can 
pay at the ramp or online. Regular Club membership is $15 ($5 for 65 and over) 
and $65 (optional for TBF Federation) 

Treasury:  
Our current treasury balance is $430.32 
2018 Rule Change and Officer nominations: 
2018 officers: Pres=JD Elliott, Tourney Director = Danny Joiner, Treasurer=Bennie 
Anderson, Vice Pres= Greg S  
Rule Changes 2018  First and Last cast at certain time and then 30 minutes to 
get in line for weigh-in.  And no more funding of the TBF Top 6 in the fall 
TBF Federation: 
We need 3 more TBF members. State Qualifier in SE Texas and the National Semi
-Final in South Texas which we have 2 spots guaranteed 
Calcutta: 
The current $62 will carry over to next year 
Annual Banquet: 
We had a great banquet at Spring Creek. Lots of food, door prizes, and fellow-
ship. 


